Anabella Mayorga

From: Barbara August <baug0219@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 9:09 AM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: House Bill No. 5447

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Please do not allow this! Fur is for animals, not humans!
Thank you.

Prohibit the sale of
Farmed Animal Fur

products in Rl.

House Bill No. 5447 BY Serpa,
Edwards, O'Brien, Baginski, Solomon,
Kazarian, and Lima (Prohibits a person
to sell, offer for sale, display for sale or

otherwise distribute a farmed animal fur

product within the state and provides
graduated civil penalties for violations.)
referred to House Judiciary Committee.

Please send emails to the committee
members at
HousedJudiciary@rilegislature.gov and
ask them to support Bill H-5447.

Supported by
DEFENDERS OF ANLMALS, INC.

RHODE ISLAND




